
 

AbbyPD Seeking Public’s Assistance in Locating Missing Person   
 

The Abbotsford Police Department requests the public's assistance in locating 17-year-
old Ellora.  

Ellora was last seen on foot in the 5000 block of Riverside Street in Abbotsford between 
5:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m. today. Ellora has no known ties to Abbotsford and primarily 
frequents the Burnaby area. 

Ellora may have left the Riverside Street area as a passenger in a larger black SUV or 
communicated with someone inside this vehicle. It is believed that the black SUV was 
stopped on Riverside Street with its 4-way flashers on for about 5 minutes before 
departing the area. 

Ellora is described as Caucasian, 5' tall, with a slim build and has curly red hair that is 
usually tied back in a ponytail. Ellora was last seen wearing jeans, a black jacket with a 
fur-lined hood and a small, possibly a light blue, over-the-shoulder bag.  

The police are concerned for Ellora's well-being and attempts to locate her have been 
unsuccessful. If you have any information or have dashcam footage from the 5000 block 
of Riverside Street this morning between the hours of 5:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m., we ask 
that you contact the AbbyPD at 604-859-5225.  
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